


¶ Communications/social media – Jerry Allen- Jerry continues to need help with closed 
captioning the recorded BYA presentations. This must be done at the office due to connectivity 
and security issues.  Patty Ellis- We continue to have at least two posts per day on Facebook 
and try to post a few times per week on Instagram. You can help increase our reach on both 
platforms by going to our page, following, liking, and sharing posts. You can also help with 
content by sharing photos and information about workdays and projects with me. Just email 
me the info and I will get it posted!  
As we approach the SPS, engagement on Facebook is increasing, which has been the same 
trend over the past few years. I am still learning Instagram and trying to figure out if and where 
similar data exists there. In the last 28 days on FB: 




